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13th September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 17th September.

Every child will have an individual photograph taken, and if they have a sibling in school, they will also have the chance to have their photograph taken with them during school time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to include any brothers or sisters who are not in school, then the photographer will be available from 8.15am on the morning. Please arrive at the bottom entrance for this time. Please note; children are still expected to be in class on time, therefore please ensure you are in the queue at 8.15am.

Yours Sincerely,


Mrs P Foster
Head Teacher
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